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Parent Newsletter 

Summer No. 13 – Wednesday 14th July 2021 
 

We will be sending out an end of year letter via Parentmail on Friday so do look out for it.  It is quite lengthy, but 

has lots of information regarding September in it so please do take time to read it. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Certificates Congratulations to the following people who received Headteacher Certificates this week: 

Cansu, Emilia, Freddy, Kadijah, Olivia, Orin, Rose, Tasnuva, Vanessa  

Lost Property Unclaimed lost property will be displayed in the front foyer until Wednesday 21st July.  

Please come and see if you recognise anything.  Most lost property has been kept in the 

class bubbles this year, and that which is named returned to its owner.  

                    
 

Anything left at the end of day Wednesday will be binned or donated to charity. 

Revised Term 

Dates for 

2021/2022 

Academic Year 

 

As you may be aware, an extra bank holiday has been announced for 3 June 2022 for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  As on previous similar occasions (eg the 2012 Diamond Jubilee 

or 2011 Royal Wedding), the DfE has reduced the school year 2021/22 by one day in 

order to allow schools to close that day or on another day.  As we will be on half term at 

the time of the bank holiday we will instead be extending the summer half term by one 

day to give staff and students an extra day off.  The school will be closed on Monday 6th 

June 2022 for the Jubilee Holiday and on Tuesday 7th June 2022 for a professional training 

day. 

Please find the revised term dates below, and on the school website link 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=32   

PTA Raffle Thank you to everyone who purchased a ticket or donated a prize to the PTA raffle.  We 

have been in touch the lucky winners, who can collect their prize from the front office if 

they haven’t already.   

We would also like to thank the PTA for arranging this event, and hope for more in 

person activities next year.  

Dinner Money 

Balances  

Can you please ensure any dinner money balances are paid before the end of term.  You 

can check your balance by visiting www.parentpay.co.uk  Also if your child is leaving the 

school and you require a refund of a balance please email Mrs Khan 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

Transition to New 

Classes 

Tomorrow afternoon the children will find out who their teacher will be in September and 

have a Zoom session with them. A Parentmail will be sent out with a list of the classes for 

2021/2022 on this day also.  Unfortunately they will not be able to meet in person yet. 

Information on what children can expect in their new year group will be sent home that 

day and there will be the opportunity for parents to meet teachers (maybe in person!!) in 

September. 

Dates for the 

Diary 

Thursday 2nd September First day of Autumn term – all children back to school 
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